SENIORS



CLASS OFFICERS

Becky Sears, treasurer; Rita Deering, secretary; Linda Provance, vice president; John Bradley, president

Our Senior year here at Bitburg has certainly been a memorable one. It all began before school started when someone had the brilliant foresight to decorate the outside walk for us...some senior, that is. And then, not too much later, one of our number and his able crew climbed to the top of the chimney in the prefab area and painted a huge 68, which can still be seen to this very day.

After the fun and excitement of class elections, we had to get down to the serious business of organizing the Homecoming Dance. With all our experience from the 1967 Prom, we were well equipped to put on a fantastic affair complete with leftover Prom decorations.

The highlight of the first semester was, without a doubt, THE LARK. We put a lot of hard work and tears into the production of our Senior Class play. After it was all over, most of us were rather sad to see it end, but we had gained a wealth of experience.

The second semester was perhaps the busiest for us, with plans for graduation and all the last minute preparations for the future. There were those among us who had not yet heard from their colleges and maybe we were all growing a little wary of the idea of leaving high school for good, and by the end of the year our class was becoming sentimental. We wanted to slow everything down and hang on to those last few weeks, but as always time passes on,..

We will never forget our days at Bitburg and we will always remember the friends we made and the good times we had during our Senior year.